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	Truly this semester flew by, I cannot believe we are almost done already. I think that this was a great semester for my group. Kasey, Evitt, Kadynce, and I all have really good chemistry and I am grateful that we are a group. We have a great grasp on what we are doing now. On our last visit, we walked around with Sean and he really helped us figure out a good starting point. He suggested that we take a preexisting tour that is already embedded in the QR code system they have and “remix” it and make it better. There is already an indigenous type tour, but it has very minimal details, so we are going to take it and make it our own and better. 
	This semester I really feel like I finally have better footing with keeping up with school work and actually participating and contributing to group work. My first year of college was very rough for obvious reasons and I just sort of felt like an unimportant part of the group but this semester I feel like I finally fit into our group and actually contributed ideas and thoughts. 
	It was also just really fun to work on site at the gardens. I enjoy talking to the different partners. Ashley really helped us at the beginning to figure out what plants we might use and how we can create a narrative for our tour. When we talked to Sean last week he really helped us figure out exactly how we can do our tour, now that we aren’t starting from complete scratch. 

We are coming to the end of this semester and will spend the next classes curating data for future usage in CODE320. Use this reflection to comment on your overall experiences in your on-site work over the semester. What did you learn about working with other people? What did you learn about yourself? Tell stories, be specific. I'm looking for a full page of response for this (at least 250 words).

